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SACRgp HEART

May 29, 2020
Dear Sacred Heart Parents,

It feels like we are getting ready for the first day of school! I am writing to remind you of some
of the procedures which have been put in place in order to keep everyone safe.

1. Drop-off and pick-up times are staggered to allow appropriate space for physical
distancing (please see below).

2. Please bring all technology to school in a protective case.

3. Each evening Mrs. Munro will send you a Student Health Screening Checklist in a
Google Form. Please complete each morning prior to bringing your child to school. If it
is not complete your child will not be able to enter the school and you will be contacted
for a reminder.

4. For more information, please refer to the Safety Plan emailed to you yesterday.

I wish you all a great weekend. I look forward to seeing some of you in person again next week.
We are grateful for your support of our school and appreciative of all the work you have done
during this challenging time. I continue to pray for your good health and that of all the people
you love.

God Bless

Kelly Kozack

Useful Contacts
School office: office@shsdelta.org

Used uniforms:_getpats@gmail.com

Parent Volunteer Portal: jordan _kinghorn@hotmail.com
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Sacred Heart Catholic Church

3900 Arthur Drive, P. O. Box 10
Delta, B.C. V4K 3N5 Telephone: 604-946-4522
Email: sacredheartparish@shsdelta.org
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Parish Website: www.sacredheartparish.ca
Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Vancouver

604-683-0281 Website: https://rcav.org/

Augustinian Friars in the Parish:
Fr. Francis Galvan, OSA — Pastor
Fr. Ronnie B-Sy Custorio, OSA — Assistant Pastor
Fr. Michael Martell, OSA

Fri
Confessions from 10-11am

. . N . Sunday, May 31st, 2020
Live streaming of Mass continues on

YouTube, Saturdays at 6pm. As the Father has sent me, so | send you.

Search: Receive the Holy Spirit.

Sacred Heart Parish Delta John 20.19-23

++++++ o
Sunday Reflection: We each receive gifts from the Holy

Spirit to share with others, for the greater good. Today,
as we celebrate the birthday of the Church with the
coming of the Holy Spirit, we also reflect on the gifts

Mass Resumes for
50 Parishioners with tickets

Sunday at 9am, 11am & S5pm that the Spirit gives to each of us. Let us pray to be able
to recognize them, and ask for the grace to use them for

Surnames A-M call on Tues. the sake of the Kingdom.
Surnames N-Z call on Wed. LITURGY OF THE WORD The first reading recounts the
To register dramatic coming of the Holy Spirit to the disciples — and
604-946-4522 their resulting ability to speak in different tongues. In his

Letter to the Corinthians, Saint Paul writes that while
there are different kinds of spiritual gifts, there is but
the same Spirit, and the same God. In the Gospel, Jesus
appears to the disciples in a locked room, gives them
the Holy Spirit, and grants them the authority to forgive

Between 10am and 4pm only please

PARISH CONTACTS
Parish Financial

Doug Lynes Manager 940-0583 sins.
Barry Marshall Maintenance/Rentals 319-4740
John Barker Choir Director/Music 943-7558 At our 11lam Mass this Sunday' Zhongim (Margaret)
Erin Seddon | Religious Ed. (PREP) 946-2618 Cao, Xiaobo (Franklin) Deng and Jessica Ward will be
Kelly Kozack School Principal 946-2611 received into the Church through Baptism and Eucharist,
Brandy Grund Vice-Principal Confi ti Th il b lled hvt
Mylene Lock Lil Saints Preschool 946-4525 onfirmation. €y will now De called neophytes,

literally new shoots of the vine. We offer our prayers,

Martin Grund Youth Ministry (Gr 8+) magsh@axionet.com ' .
best wishes and congratulations to them.

Lynne Willox RCIA rcia@shsdelta.org

Jim Canil Hope for Life jrcanil@telus.net

Michelle Roy Safe Environment sem@shsdelta.org




Our Sacred Heart School students return to classes on
Monday. Please keep all the staff, students and
support staff in your daily prayers.

We have a new Facebook Page. We invite all of you to
follow us. Please search for: Sacred Heart Parish Delta.
Keep up to date with current parish news and events .

A fun way for Catholic children to learn about our

faith every week. A great free website for parents
and grandparents of young children:
https://thekidsbulletin.com/
SUNDAY COLLECTION REPORT
Year to date up to May 10th 2020
Actual Target Variance
Year to Date $178,722  $222,500 -$43,778

We would like to thank our parishioners who have
been able to make financial contributions to the
parish. Your support has been and will continue to be
important to our parish during this difficult time. If
you wish at this time to make a donation, please use
one of the following methods.

1) We thank all those who have given an online
contribution to the parish using their credit or debit
card through the Archdiocese of Vancouver and
encourage those who wish to do the same to go to:
https://support.rcav.org/donate-sunday-offering/

2) Secure mailbox in front of Monastery — please
drop your envelope off there.

2) Offering box at the drive through Adoration on
Sundays in front of the Church.

3) Mail to Parish : PO BOX 10 Stn. Main, Delta B.C.
V4K 3N5

4) Join our PAP program by calling or emailing
the office.

Our pastoral staff would like to thank everyone for
their continued prayers and support for our parish
community. With God’s grace we will be back
together soon in our Church.

Please remember to keep in your daily prayers all those
who are on the front lines working to help and protect
us, our government leaders, the deceased and those
who have lost loved ones, those living on the margins of
society, those in care homes, the disabled, the abused
and those who are isolated and lonely.

The Holy Spirit makes us take flight,
opens up the wonderful destiny for
which we were born, and nourishes us
with living hope. Let us ask Him to come
to us, and He will draw near. Pope
Francis

Sunday Reflection “To each is given the
manifestation of the Spirit for the
common good.” (1 Corinthians 12:7)

Archdiocese

of Vancouver

To receive the gift of the Holy Spirit you must open your
heart and invite Him in! Ask the Holy Spirit to guide your
thoughts, words, and actions every day! Be grateful for
all the gifts God has given you! Regardless of our
individual circumstances, God has given all of us many
blessings. What we do with those gifts is our gift back to
God! By generously sharing everything we have and
everything we are, we become more “God-centered”
and less “self-centered” and our lives truly reflect God’s
light, love, and mercy. Copyright © 2020 Archdiocese of
St. Louis

New Ministry to Divorced and Separated This small
group discussion is part of a series of online
presentations, small group discussions and community
prayer for the Archdiocese of Vancouver’s Ministry to
Divorced and Separated. Join us over Zoom on
Thursday, June 11 at 7:00 p.m. until 8:30 p.m for Online
Community Prayer. Register online
at https://rcav.org/calendar/

The Angelic Spirits The world of the Angels in
relationship to the Holy Trinity and the Mission of the
Church: What does the presence of the Angels reveal to
us in the pages of Scripture and the Tradition of the
Church? How can they assist me in my own spiritual
journey? Hear from our speaker Fr. John Horgan on
Friday, June 19 at 7:00 pm on Zoom. Register
online: https://rcav.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_Ww
ebaGBJRT6cgoCNupOvqw







